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           Hon'ble Chief Minister Sri K. Chandrashekar Rao on Thursday has asked the 
officials concerned to prepare plans for encouraging sheep breeding on a major scale in 
the State. The Chief Minister has held a review meeting on the matter at Pragathi 
Bhavan here with officials from the Animal Husbandry department. 
 
He said his government’s aim is to encourage various rural based professions so as to 
infuse new strength in the rural economy. He wanted all the ministers, MLAs and 
Collectors to help the formation of Fishermen and Sheep rearers Societies in all the 
district and the programme should taken as a movement. He said there should be an 
end to people migrating from the rural areas in the Telangana State. Animal Husbandry 
Special Chief Secretary Sri Suresh Chanda, Director Sri D. Venkateswara Rao, CMO 
Senior Officials Sri S. Narsing Rao, Sri Bhoopal Reddy, Ms Shanti Kumari and Ms Smita 
Sabharwal participated. 
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